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To,

The President,

Fern International Club,

Tonk Road, Jaipur
May 23, 2011
Dear Sir,

It is my delight and privilege to submit an application for the membership to your high-status club. Your club is a fantastic place to intermingle with remarkable people. My Uncle Ashok Singh was also a privilege member of your club and I used to stopover this place whenever I would come to Jaipur.
Now that I have established myself here, it would give me immense delight if you grant me membership to Fern International Club, as I will get a chance to not only meet the people of the city, but also donate to the society by taking part in your charity functions. I would also like to bring up that I have regularly organized charity dinners in Mumbai during my involvement with a local club there.

Looking forward for a prompt reply.
Thanking You,

Yours faithfully,

Sushil Singh
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